

## Dear Grant,

I would like to thank you and your team for the work you have done for us over the past years and wish you all a happy and health holiday season. You are the first place we turn when there is a new project at our facility in Morrisville, from renovating our production area to adding a 30,000 square foot warehouse. I know the work will be complete in a timely manner and at a fair price. During any construction project there are issues that come up and you and your team help us find a solution. I look forward to working with you on our next project this winter.

Sincerely,

Ira Marvin, Facilities Manager

- D/16/14